
September 18 1997

Steve Chapin

Hayes Seay Mattern and Mattern Inc.

KINGSTON FOSSIL PLANT - TVA CONTRACT NO. 97P3E-210339

RAILROAD BRIDGE DESIGN - DRAWING REVIEW

We have reviewed the drawings which you submitted August 28 and have enclosed

marked-up prints with our comments. As with the previous submittal our comments

primarily concern drafting information and include a few technical questions and

comments. Since the drawings are in the early stages of develop we did not comment on

some technical aspects. We will review them more closely after the next submittal and

include further technical comments.

We have also reviewed the calculations and have included comments. Since the

calculations are preliminary we did not do an extensive review at this time.

Please call me at 423 751-3424 if you have any questions. Thank you.

John L. Lane

Project Engineer

Attachments

cc Lynn Petty LP 2G-C w/o attachments


